
School Lottery.
Please continue to support 
our school lottery.It only 
costs £1.00 per week and 
there is a weekly small 
prize drawer as well as a 
chance of winning 
£25,000. School receives 
40% of each weeks total.

Headteacher’s 
Blog 

 Friday 28th June 2019.

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog.Looking forward to seeing you at 
the many events in school soon. As always, please do not 
hesitate to contact us if you have any suggestions as to what 
we can do to make school even better
Kind Regards,
Belinda Athey,  Headteacher.

2 page issue this week!

A great day was had by everyone in KS 2 this week. 
Robin Reid, ex Olympic and world heavyweight 
champion boxer came into school to talk about bullying 
and to inspire our young people to aim high in the world 
of work. He also let the children try on his Olympic 
medal and WBC heavyweight world title belts  and 
finished off with a training session. Amazing!

Exciting news!! Thanks to the wonderful 
letters the pupils in Year 5 and 6 wrote, 
Laura has been in touch! She will be able to 
open our running track next term. I’ll keep 
you posted with a date!
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End of school year PTA 
TREAT
Please don’t forget 
that all children are 
welcome to come to 
the end of year disco 
from 5p.m.

Reminders -
Please return your letters about after 
school and breakfast clubs.
We look forward to listening to your views 
about how we are unique ready to share 
them with our special visitor on Tuesday.
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Website Calendar.
Please don’t forget to keep up to date via 
our school website calendar and our 
Facebook and Twitter pages too.
We have POP UK returning at the end of 
term , tickets  and letter will be available 
soon.

KS 2 Rugby Tournament at Kingston Park
The children continued to demonstrate our 3 R’s of 
Respect, Resilience and Responsibility at the Tag Rugby 
Tournament and 2 of our teams won the majority of their 
games while our third team improved each time with a 
great result at the end. I was interviewed with Class 2 
pupils and as soon as the film is available for broadcast  
I will let you know. Thanks to Tom Penny, for sending us 
a Good Luck message beforehand and to Callum, our 
Rugby coach for inviting us as it was a great experience 
playing against schools from across Northumberland, 
Newcastle and Cumbria.

Meet Ant and Dec!
I have helpers for an addition to 
the chickens. Ant and Dec have 
been adopted and have joined 
us in school this week




